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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Donald Cameron <doncameron0318@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 8:20 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Re: Appeal for Property at 669 York Avenue

TO: Mai Vang: 

 

This morning I informed the aluminum contractor regarding 669 York that: "UNLESS THE 

ALUMINUM JOB IS COMPLETED BY FRIDAY (September 16th) I WILL HIRE ANOTHER 

CONTRACTOR NEXT WEEK TO REPLACE YOU AND COMPLETE THE JOB". 
 

I hope to have the aluminum job at 669 York will be completed within several weeks. 
 

Donald Cameron  ... 669 York, LLC  ...  651-297-0319 
 

On Tue, Sep 13, 2016 at 7:54 AM, *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

wrote: 

Mr. Cameron, 

  

Ms. Moermond wants to know how much time you need.  She would like to have it done this construction 

season. 

  

I will be at hearing today. 

  

  

  

  

  

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals



2

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
  

 

  

  

  

  

From: Donald Cameron [mailto:doncameron0318@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 10:42 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings 

Subject: Appeal for Property at 669 York Avenue 

  

 

  

Marcia, here is a photo of the progress at 669 York as of today. 

Inspector James Thomas was at the property today talking to me. 

I am waiting for the aluminum contractor to finish the job. 

Please grant another week for completion. 

Thank you,   Don Cameron   651-297-0318 
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